Elko Hornet Drivers,

Starting in the 2018 season, Elko! has made a difficult decision and decided to eliminate the
Hornet class from the weekly schedule.

Over the years, rule interpretation has "morphed" the Hornet class, along with the declining car
count to the point where ELKO! wondered where the entry level class had gone. When this
division started, you could take a street car and make it into a race car within a few hours and
that is no longer the case.

Change is always tough and every racer knows change cost money. At the same time, Elko!
encourages the Hornet drivers to look into another racing divisions at ELKO!.

Competitors and Elko! are in the business of short track racing together. Together with a
positive attitude, the right business decisions, and great racing action; our sport should survive
and thrive.

Again, thank you for your understanding and positive attitude.

Have a great off season and see you at the track in May!

Thanks,
ELKO! Speedway Mangement



